PORTLAND PARK MEDICAL CENTRE
U7 PATIENT NOTICE “*

Due to the planned Easter holiday, the practice will be CLOSED
on Friday 18" April 2025 AND Monday 21* April 2025
We will re-open as normal on Tuesday 22" April 2025 at 8.30am
If you have a non-urgent health issue, please wait for the practice to

re-open, or visit your local Pharmacy for advice.

DO NOT ATTEND A&E FOR A PROBLEM YOU WOULD NORMALLY
SEE YOUR GP ABOUT.

If you think you need to attend A&E but it is not life-threatening,
please call 111.

If it is an emergency, please call 999 immediately or go straight to
your nearest A&E department.




